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The Northeastern Regional Police Department would like to announce 
the retirement of Chief Darryl Albright. Chief Darryl Albright has 
been the Chief of Police since the departments' inception in 1983. 
Over the years Chief Albright brought the department from a five man 
department with the office space no bigger than a small closet to a 
department consisting of eleven men and a 5700 square foot police 
building. Over the years Chief Albright has recruited officers that 
have been trained in the latest police technologies and tactics. Chief 
Albright has demonstrated compassion and kindness to the people in 
his community as well as his outstanding leadership within the 
department. We will miss him. His last day was December 31, 2009. 
However, we wish him good luck with his new job as Chief County 
Detective for the County of York. 

 


